

Fairbanks North Star Borough

Office of the Mayor

809 Pioneer Road

P.O. Box 71267

Fairbanks, Alaska 99707-1267

907/459-1300 Fax 907/459-1102

Email mayor@co.fairbanks.ak.us

February 24, 2011

Dear Governor Parnell,

We appreciate your continued interest in developing jobs and opportunity in Alaska. The recent legislation submitted by your office, House Bill 118 and 121, creating an Alaska microloan revolving loan fund and a tax credit for qualified research and development expenditures are good examples of your continued efforts. Here at the Fairbanks North Star Borough Economic Development Division we recognize the need for this legislation and offer our support as you move this legislation forward.

Thank you,

Káthryn Dodge

Fairbanks North Star Borough Economic Development